

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 18th October 2024



PE teamwork!

Oak class played craters and volcanoes in PE and were fantastic at working together and cheering on their friends when waiting for their turn. We even played children versus adults!







Headteacher's Awards:

Zak - For being a really good friend when a classmate was feeling uncomfortable.

Alan - For doing great waiting for the food equipment when making sandwiches.

School Rule Award: Kind Thomas - For kindly using his hands whilst with friends.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have worked on our letter formation, sentence building and spelling as part of our RWI writing week.
- For Maths we have worked on adding and subtracting in more than one, and sequencing time events using real life objects.
- o In Topic we've started our Geography project, looking at direction and maps.
- For Computing we continued looking at Everyday Technology and how we can define this in devices.
- o In Forest School this week we hunted leaves for a match activity.
- o In PSD we have sorted different emotions by looking at the way faces change.
- For Music, we have played the Djembe drums and used virtual drums whilst adapting our dynamic playing.

Class Messages:

We have introduced our library books and reading books in our new reading folder bags.









Have a brilliant weekend, from Oak Class adults! ©